Town of Bourne Board of Health

Bourne Town Hall 24 Perry Avenue Buzzards Bay, MA 02532 508-759-0600 EXT 1513 508-759-0679 (FAX)

Memo

To:

Zoning Board of Appeals

From:

Terri Guarino, Health Agent

cc:

Cassie Hammond

Date:

March 25, 2021

Re:

Cape View Way

I have reviewed the information provided by the applicant for this project and they have requested to be heard before the Board of Health for the approval of variances from Title 5 of the State Environmental Code for the construction of a septic system. I have indicated to the applicant that their submission was incomplete and that insufficient information was provided to be placed on the Board of Health's next agenda. The applicants will be heard by the Board of Health in April for the approval of these variances. It is hard to comment on health code regulations without having the revisions that I requested.

Sincerely,

Terri Guarino, R.S., C.H.O

Health Agent